
Expression of Interest   
 

All interested Coaches/Manager for the FQ Community Cup (FQCC)are invited to 

attend a meeting at MFP on Saturday 10 March at 2pm. 
 

Teams will be U13 Boys, U13 Girls, U14 Boys, U15 Boys, U16 Boys and U15 Girls. 
 

Tournament starts 8 July and Finals 14 July.  
 

Any queries please call Tom Machin FQCC Coordinator 0437596279 or Dean Lynch 

0435 730 25 or email mrfzleague@gmail.com 
 


